
PRESS RELEASE 
 

Plumbing Student  
Awarded Scholarship 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –Passaic County Technical Institute (PCTI) senior Kyleel 
Williams of Paterson has been awarded a $500 plumbing scholarship from the NJ State League of Master 
Plumbers. The award comes in light of Kyleel’s exemplary grades, impeccable attendance, and plan to continue 
working in the plumbing field after graduation.  
 
Kyleel received the scholarship from Dave Bishop, Committee Chairman for the Triboro Master Plumbers 
Scholarship. He will attend Hohokus School to further his career in the plumbing industry. 
 
Congratulations to this deserving young man! 
 
 
 

 
 
Photo Caption: Dave Bishop, Chairman for the Triboro Master Plumbers Scholarship, shakes the hand of PCTI 
student Daniel Stahl and congratulates him on receiving the plumbing scholarship. 


